
3/4: Families asked to bring large,
boxes for children to use to construct
buildings
3/11: A neighborhood walk to
investigate construction materials
for  buildings and identify problems
3/14: Make Volcanoes at Kid’s Haven
(Preschool)
3/18: A walk around the school
building to see different types of
rooms
3/21: An in-depth investigation of an
interesting feature of the school
3/25-4/26: Please bring in various
kinds of trash, such as an empty
carton or leftover wrapping paper
that can be used to create
something useful.
3/28: Jim & Martha Madsen Music
Show at Kid’s Haven (Preschool)

 Missy Sjolin

Spring is in the air, and here at Kid’s Haven Child
Care and Preschool, we're ready to welcome the

season of growth and renewal!

As the snow melts and the days grow longer, we
look forward to exchanging our winter coats for

light jackets and our indoor activities for outdoor
adventures. This season brings new learning

opportunities as we explore the changes in our
natural world, from budding flowers to chirping

birds.

We'll celebrate the vibrant colors and new life that
Spring brings with a variety of fun and educational
activities. Let's embrace the warmer weather, the

bright blooms, and the joyful spirit of Spring
together!
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Don’t forget to like and follow on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/
KidsHavenChildCareandPreschool/


